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19 May 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in years 2, 3, 4 and 5 

  Continuing to Learn from Home 

 As you will know, following the advice from its scientists, the Government has announced its 

intention to allow primary schools to re-open in a phased approach after half term. 

 Whilst it is expected that Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 will return then, there is currently no date 

set for when pupils in other Year Groups will be able to return. 

 We will therefore be continuing to run our full online programme for Years 2 – 5 until further 

notice and I would urge you to encourage your children to continue to engage with this.  

 Whatever we put in place, we will be ensuring that we are implementing, in full, what the 

government scientists have concluded is safe and appropriate for the school environment.  

 Whilst we have a great deal to do to ensure that school is ready for those who are due to return 

after half term, our commitment and level of support to Years 2 – 5 will not waiver. Your children 

remain an equal priority to me and to staff across the school. 

 I will continue to update you and all other parents as our planning develops. The processes that 

we are putting in place for Reception and Year 1 are likely to be very different to what is put in 

place for Years 2 – 5, so please do wait for my further updates for specific guidance on what the 

return to school will mean for your child. 

 In the meantime, thank you for your continued support for your child’s online learning.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Hartley 

Executive Headteacher   

 


